
 “Once a Marine, Always a Marine” 16 October  2015 

 

Commandant:  Dwight Harris                Vice Commandant:  John Harris               Jr Vice Commandant:  Heath Harris 

 

Monthly Meeting:  Every 4
th

 Thursday of each month                Next Meeting:  Thursday, October 22, 2015 at 1800 

Location: CJ Cannons at Vero Beach Airport 

Uniform of the Day:  Casual with Cover Black Trousers and Red Polo Shirt 

 

September Meeting 
 

The POW/MIA ceremony went well with Heath Harris 

posting the Wreath and Dwight Harris operating the 

Ships Bell.  John Michael Mathews participated as well. 
 

Veterans can receive free tickets to the Comedy Zone 

November 13, 2015.  If interested, contact Doy Demsick 
at 734-718- 7402. 

 

Indian River Veterans are invited to a car show 

sponsored by Velde Ford on November 14, 2015. 
 

Sick and Distressed: 
 

Doc Copeland Ken Dansby Tim McGary 
 

Events: 

 
The October meeting will be a dinner meeting at CJ 

Cannons at the Vero Beach Airport.  Spouses or 

significant others are welcome.  The Meeting and dinner 

begins at 6:00 PM.  Uniform is Cover with black 
trousers and red Polo Shirt.  Dinner will be served from 

the menu and members are responsible for their bill. 

 

Upcoming Events: 
 

The Navy League has invited the Detachment to attend 

their monthly dinner meeting on November 12, 2015 at 

Pointe West.  The event will be from 5:30 to 8:30 and 

will include a cake cutting ceremony celebrating the 
240

th
 Birthday of the Marine Corps.  Richard Kerr, a 

former Deputy Director of the CIA, will be the guest 

speaker.  For reservations please contact Al Glatz at 772-
492-9652.  The dinner will be $27.00 per person.  

Uniform is coat and tie. 

 
The Department of Florida Fall Conference will be held 

October 29 – November 1, 2015 at the Palm Beach 

Gardens Marriott located at 400 RCA Boulevard, Palm 

Beach Gardens, FL.  This will be one of the first 

Conferences held in this area in some time.  Please try to 

attend so the Department will be encouraged to schedule 

future Conferences in this area.  It is an easy drive for 
attendance or you may arrange to stay at the Marriott at a 

rate of $97.00 per night.   
 

Ron and Sue Brooks will be attending the conference on 

behalf of the Detachment. 
 

The conference will also have a Leadership Training 

Class which will be held all day on Friday October 30.  
All Officers are encouraged to attend this valuable 

course for information on the League and Officer 

responsibilities. 
 

For you Devil Dogs the Conference MODD Growl will 
be held on Friday Oct 30 from 1700 to 2030.  There will 

also be an MODD Leadership class on Friday Oct 30 

from 1615 to 1700.   
 

History:    Huey Gunship   

Semper Fi 
 

Past Commandant Ron Brooks 

Indian River Detachment 058 

Marine Corps League 
 
E-mail:  RonBrooks99@comcast.net   Phone:  772-559-4260 
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